
 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 

There will be a Public Hearing concerning the Northern United – Siskiyou 
Charter School’s Resolution regarding Sufficiency or Insufficiency of 
Instructional Materials during the regular monthly meeting of the Board of 
Directors on October 21, 2019 at 9:00am.  It will be held at NU-HCS Cutten 
Resource Center 2120 Campton Road Suite H. Eureka, CA. 95503. Public 
comment is welcome.    

 


